
From: Randy Hollingworth [mailto:RHollingworth@bermelloajamil.com]  
Sent: Monday, June 08, 2015 11:14 AM 
To: Venetia A. Flowers 
Subject: RE: CONTRACT RENEWAL - DEADLILNE TODAY June 8, 2015 
 
Venetia, we would like to have the continuing services contract for Bermello Ajamil extended for 
another 2 year period please. Thank you. I apologize, for some reason I did not see your email last week.  
 
 
RANDY HOLLINGWORTH 
Partner – Vice President - Director |  LA Studio, Planning, Urban Design   
2601 S. Bayshore Drive, Suite 1000 
Miami, FL 33133 
 
786-486-5269 – Direct 
305.859.2050 – Main 
www.bermelloajamil.com 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
From: Venetia A. Flowers [mailto:vflowers@cityofkeywest-fl.gov]  
Sent: Monday, June 08, 2015 8:56 AM 

To: Randy Hollingworth 

Subject: CONTRACT RENEWAL - DEADLILNE TODAY June 8, 2015 

 
Good morning Randy, 
 
I am in the process of renewing your General Architectural Landscape Contract with the City of Key 
West.  You have  one (1), 2 year renewal.  In order for me to move forward with the renewal I need a 
letter stating that you would like to renew. 
 
This is set to be heard by the City Commission on June 16.    The deadline to renew your contract is 
today. 
 
Please contact me directly if you have any questions. 
 
Have a great day! 
 

Venetia A Flowers  | Planning Department | City of Key West | P.O. Box 1409 | Key West, FL  33041 

mailto:RHollingworth@bermelloajamil.com
http://www.bermelloajamil.com/
mailto:vflowers@cityofkeywest-fl.gov


Tel: 305-809-3764 | Fax: 305-809-3978 | vflowers@cityofkeywest-fl.gov  | www.cityofkeywest-fl.gov 

Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public record.  If you do not want your email address released in response to a public 
records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity.  Instead, you may contact this office by phone or in writing. 
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